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Presentations from the NKS Seminar “Nordic perspectives of 
Fukushima: Where are we now and where do we go?”, 
Stockholm, 12-13 January 2016.  
 
All presentations from the seminar have now been made available on the NKS website  
 
http://www.nks.org/en/news/nks-fukushima-seminar-12-13-january-2016-in-stockholm.htm 
 
Many thanks again to all who participated. 
 
 
 

 
Correction to NewsFlash 68, January 19, 2016 
 
The first sub headline should state: 
 
 Change of Programme Manager for the NKS-R Programme 
 
Not as misprinted “NKS-B programme” – sorry for any inconvenience. 
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